
From: Lee, Audrey
Sent: 7/31/2012 4:50:55 PM
To: Soto, Jesus (SVP) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J81K); Doll, Laura

(/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)
Cc: Brown, Carol A. (carol.brown@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: FW: Natural Gas Pipeline Inspection Workshop

Nice talking with you today, Jesus and Laura. Below is the information on the CEC workshop.

Staff Workshop Potential Pipeline Inspection Technologies for Upcoming Natural Gas Pipeline 
Research Solicitation, which will be Tuesday August 7th, 2012 at 9:00 AM.
http://www.energvxa.gOv/research/iiotices/2 -07_workshop/2012-08-
07_Notice_of_Natural_Gas_Pipeline_Research_Workshop.pdf
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